SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the September 2nd 2012 meeting of the SLO Bytes of the Board of Directors.

Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, John Waller, Alan Raul, Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Bob Grover

The meeting was called to order at 12:10 p. m.  The minutes for the 08/05/2012 Board Meeting were approved as amended.  

Bob Mires distributed a financial information sheet.  Earl Kaplan then began a discussion of SLO Bytes finances.  Alan Raul calculated the club’s fixed expenses as follows


	
	Rent
	$1080/yr

	
	Insurance
	226/yr

	
	Web Costs
	20/yr

	
	Filing Fee for Non-profit organizations
	40/yr

	
	APCUG Membership
	50/yr



The annual bbq is an additional cost of several hundred dollars. The Board also wishes to maintain a reserve for unanticipated hardware failures and needs, as well as unforeseen expenses.  With a membership of approximately 70 members, the club’s annual income is $1750.  Given the above, the Board found it imprudent to continue the door prize program and voted to suspend that practice indefinitely.  It also voted to continue the December raffle since it has been virtually self-supporting.
Alan Raul asked that Treasurer Bob Mires continue to send him a list of current members so that if presenters wanted a mechanism for awarding prizes, Raul could provide one.

The meeting ended at 12:31 pm.

Ralph Sutter
